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PERIOD COVERED 
 
June 15, 2001 to Sept 15, 2001 

MEETINGS AND EVENTS COMPLETED 

Teacher award presented to Tim Urlacher from the Assumption 
Junior and Senior High School on Monday, June 26 at the school 
awards assembly.  

The annual branch golf tournament was held at the Bonnyville 
Golf & Country Club. The event was a good chance for APEGGA 
members to build on their networks and have some fun. 

The summer has marked a time of transition for the Lakeland 
Branch as our Chair of the past 18 months, Bill Chase, P.Eng., 
was transferred out of the Lakeland area. 

A Branch executive meeting was held on August 19. 

UPCOMING BRANCH EVENTS 

Technical talk and dinner evening is being planned for November.  
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